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Nerac Announces the January Issue of the Nerac Strategist 

New issue offers in-depth business perspectives on industry issues, compliance 
challenges and commercial opportunities authored by Nerac analysts, industry experts 

 
January 25, 2017, Tolland, CT.  Nerac is pleased to announce the release of the 
December issue of the Nerac Strategist, a monthly compilation of Nerac analyst insights 
for better business decisions.  This issue explores the regulatory environment for 3D 
printing in healthcare, how to review a patent, tech scouting in the packaging market and  
innovations in STM document delivery.  The articles are linked below, click here to make 
sure you receive this valuable newsletter direct to your inbox. 
 
Additive manufacturing, also known as three-dimensional (3D) printing, has existed for 
decades, but it has recently become a "hot topic" in the medical field. The ever-changing 
regulatory landscape and the cutting-edge nature of 3D printed technologies in the 
healthcare field make the regulatory environment for 3D printing an area that medical 
device and pharmaceutical manufacturers and researchers should closely monitor. The 
article “The Regulatory Environment for 3D Printing in the Healthcare Field” takes a 
closer look at the key factors to consider.  
    
Patents are often purposely abstruse and filled with legalese. This is by design -- the 
authors don’t want you to understand them--they want you to be intimidated! Learn what 
you need to spend your time looking at in the article “Don’t Be Afraid!  How to Quickly 
and Thoroughly Review a Patent.” 
 
The sample Tech Scouting report “Vanishing Packaging:  A Tech Scouting Report,” 
provides an overview of edible packaging, its pro’s and con’s for use in food contact 
applications, what is commercially available and the key companies producing edible 
packing.   
 
Scientific research may not be death defying, but it does come with its own set of 
hazards - hazards that require the use of an experienced guide, and certainly the right 
tools. The fact is, when it comes to the scientific literature that fuels researchers' work, 
getting what you want - when, where, and how you want it - can be a real pain. This 
guide “Acquiring Scientific Research – How Hard Can it Be?” will show you how to get 
around the obstacles that stand between you and the information your organization 
needs. 
   
About Nerac  
Nerac Inc. is a global research and advisory firm for companies developing innovative 
products and technologies. Nerac provides expert insights that equip clients with the 
knowledge to develop or refine a technology, explore market growth opportunities, 
evaluate intellectual property strategies and respond to regulatory changes. Nerac 
serves approximately 20,000 users worldwide and delivers over 75,000 research 
projects and custom alerts each year. Nerac has a long, successful consulting history in 
a wide-range of industries with a strong focus in the areas of pharmaceutical, food and 
nutraceuticals, medical device, engineering, energy and advanced materials.  
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